Mr & Mrs B Taylor A

15" Dec 2014

FAO of policy & strategy team
Re: Plan Selby - Whitley proposal Whitley/001/002/003/004/005/006/007/008/009/010/011

We would like to register our apposal to all of the above proposed sites for building houses.

We moved to Whitley over 7 years ago because it is a small village with no amenities and
minimal development. We chose to move here because of that reason.

We left a built environment with all the cons that go with that - if we want that type of place to
live we can move there, we don’t want that here!

We do not want you to spoil our village with 100's of houses! It will not only spoil the feel of the
village but will also affect wildlife and also mean that amenities would need to be built (shops
etc.) - we DO NOT WANT this!

The A19 is an extremely BUSY main road and more houses would increase trafic even further.
Certain parts of the road are already very dangerous when you pull out near bends, more access
roads would only acerbate this and possibly cause accidents.

| would also like to register the fact that we went through this process about 2 years ago and
were told these proposals come around about every 7 years, so why all of a sudden are we
having to go through this trauma now??????

Is this something that we are now going to have to endure and suffer now every 2 years??

We completely APPOSE ALL PROPQOSALS -
Whitley/001/002/003/004/005/006/007/008/009/010/011
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